
Page | 1 

BID UPDATE-NOTIFICATION 

Notice is given to all firms/consultants/contractors that BID UPDATE-NOTIFICATION is hereby 
issued and shall be considered for all purposes regarding, RFP – Transit Radio Replacement.  This 
bid update shall be made a part of the Request for Proposal documents.  The following update and/or 
changes, for the referenced project, replace or supplement the previous information in the Request for 
Proposal Documents.  The firm/consultant/contractor is responsible for notifying his/her sub-
consultants regarding items covered by this BID UPDATE-NOTIFICATION.  

 PROPOSAL AWARD (REVISED) 

The award and future status of this RFP is on hold and to be determined pending a complete 
system and project review.  All active bidders who submitted proposals will be notified of LCTA's 
final decision upon completion of the project review and evaluation; all submitted bids are on hold 
in a secure location at the LCTA Administration office.

LCTA appreciates and values the working relationship with all of our current and prospective 
vendors; we look forward to the possibility of working with you on this and future projects.

Thank you for your participation.
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